The workshop concluded with several recommendations, including:
 1. The court of first instance should prevent any question directed to a woman witness that may lead to an answer she did not intend to give.
 2. The judge should dictate the content of the witness’s testimony to the court recorder (judicial assistant), using phrases that are close to those used by the witness, in a clear and understandable manner. However, in certain phrases related to the subject of the case, they should be recorded exactly as stated in the report.
[bookmark: _GoBack] 3. Truthfulness is the standard by which the court of first instance evaluates testimony for proof or negation, regardless of the number or gender of the witnesses, whether the witness is male or female.
